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Members and University guests enjoyed a lively and well attended June 9 Annual Business Luncheon at 

the University Club, sponsored by the President’s Office and featuring Interim President Lori Gonzalez.  

ULARP continues to express its concern about retiree access to university email, as well as other retiree 

benefits. Meetings of the ULARP Board will resume in August, as will the campaign to welcome new 

retirees to the ULARP ranks. 

 


